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 UIL Competition Results- 

Students that placed are:  

5th Grade-Gracie Daniels placed 2nd in Spelling 

        Kamryn Teeters placed 3rd in Spelling 

        Ryan Hataway placed 6th in Spelling 

        Emma Morris placed 4th in Mathematics 

6th Grade-Reid Rousser placed 6th in Calculator 

7th Grade-Stevie Ferguson placed 6th in Social Studies 

                   Makenzie Morton placed 2nd in Listening 

                   Audree Wilson placed 6th in Spelling 

8th Grade-Sandra Arroyo placed 1st in Ready Writing and 5th in Art Smart 

        Frey Diaz placed 1st in Chess Puzzle and 6th in Dictionary 

        Wyatt Henry placed 6th in Social Studies 

        Brisa Mendoza placed 1st in Art Smart and 4th in Oral Reading 

       Alec Thammaraksa placed 6th in Chess Puzzle 

       Hector Zamora placed 5th in Social Studies and 6th in Art Smart 

       Jaden Zerby placed 4th in Spelling 

We also received a 1st place team award in Art which included Sandra 

Arroyo, Cray Lust, Brisa Mendoza, and Hector Zamora. We are really proud 



of these students and grateful to the teachers that worked for so many 

hours helping them to prepare for competition.  

 

 Basketball Season has begun-after Monday, 12/01, both boys’ and 

girls’ team records are 2-1. They are playing hard and getting better every 

day. We have the Sunray JH basketball tournament on December 13.  

 

 Christmas Craft Show-This is held in the School Cafeteria on the same 

Saturday as the JH tournament, Saturday, December 13th. 

 

 Canned Food Drive- The annual food drive got underway on Wednesday, 

December 3rd. It is put on by Mrs. Pipkin and the NJHS students. All 

donations are given to the local food bank. 

 

 8th Grade Boys’ Beauty Pageant-We will be having the annual “Beauty 

Pageant” on the morning of December 19th at 8:30 in the Middle School 

gym. It will be followed by the Elementary Christmas program. 

 

 


